
GrayRobinson  Continues
Washington  Growth,  Relocates
To And Expands Office Space
At The District’s Navy Yard
GrayRobinson has relocated its Washington office to Navy Yard,
doubling  office  space  since  the  firm’s  expansion  to  the
District was announced in 2019. Now located at 99 M Street,
SE, the firm will occupy 4,000 square feet of Class A office
space at the Capitol Riverfront.

“We are thrilled to move closer to Capitol Hill and establish
a new presence in the Navy Yard. The area’s proximity to
government buildings, public transportation and major highways
is in line with the firm’s initiative to increase its lobbying
portfolio at the intersection of business and government,”
said  Doyle  Bartlett,  managing  director  of  GrayRobinson’s
Washington. office. “The space will bring even more vibrancy
and energy to the GrayRobinson team as we help our clients
achieve their goals and continue to grow our footprint in the
nation’s capital.”

The new 11-story, top-tier boutique property provides generous
space as the firm continues to embrace growth. Currently, the
firm’s  Washington-based  team  consists  of  six  attorneys,
consultants and professional staff who advocate on behalf of
GrayRobinson clients in the business and political arena. The
office’s proximity to Capitol Hill will allow our attorneys
and  consultants  the  convenience  of  better  serving  local
clients and the greater D.C. community.

GrayRobinson’s Government Affairs and Lobbying Practice Group
consists of 26 lobbyists throughout Florida and Washington
working collaboratively at all levels of government. The firm
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is heavily engaged in the business of federal, state, local
and other intergovernmental lobbying services year-round.
GrayRobinson is a full-service law and lobbying firm with
attorneys and government relations professionals throughout 15
offices.  Our  attorneys,  consultants,  and  regulatory
professionals provide legal and government relations services
to  Fortune  500  companies,  emerging  businesses,  lending
institutions,  local  and  state  governments,  developers,
entrepreneurs, and individuals. We have created a firm that
serves  our  clients  and  our  communities  while  counting
creativity  as  a  hallmark  characteristic  and  insisting  on
ingenuity and innovation. Our mission is to apply our legal,
lobbying, and regulatory backgrounds and skills in ways that
enable our clients to define and achieve their goals, while
supporting our communities as a matter of mission as well as
passion.  For  more  information,  please  visit
www.gray-robinson.com.


